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b3 [MM] Mayoral Minute - World Rally Championships

Councillors,

Since the decision by Council in November 2008 regarding the authorisation by Council
of the General Manager to accept a Director’s role on the Board of World Rally Australia, 
I have had some misgivings and concerns regarding this decision.

As councillors would be aware I have presented these misgivings and concerns through
various media opportunities and I feel it would now be prudent of Council to make a
decision to rescind that previous authorisation of the General Manager serving as a
Board Member to World Rally Australia.

RECOMMENDATION:

That Council rescinds Minute Number 53 of 18 November 2008 as follows:

That Council authorises the General Manager to accept the offer from
the Confederation of Australian Motor Sports to be a Director of World
Rally Australia Pty Ltd.
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